
Subject:    FW: HM Coroner Prevention of future Deaths Reg 28-Richard James Moss
Sent:    14/07/2025, 10:44:20
From:    Coroners Admin

 
 
 
From: Coroners Admin
Sent: 14 July 2025 10:39
To: '  (TOWNHEAD SURGERY)'
Subject: RE: HM Coroner Prevention of future Deaths Reg 28-Richard James Moss
 
Good Morning 
 
Thank you for the update received on the 1st July, which the Coroner has acknowledged.
 
Kind Regards

Support Officer to Senior Coroner
 
 
 
From:  (TOWNHEAD SURGERY)
Sent: 01 July 2025 09:58
To: Coroners Admin < >
Subject: Re: HM Coroner Prevention of future Deaths Reg 28-Richard James Moss
 
Please can I provide a further update regards preventing future deaths. We raised the IT issue with our ICB, and they
have confirmed that changes have been made to the chest pain referral pathway for all GPs in the area. It is now no
longer possible to complete a referral without simultaneously sending a message to secretaries to ensure the referral is
completed.
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